From: Anne Lockett

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:30 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Tasmanian Planning Commission GPO Box 1691 Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

I do not think that a specific stadium should be built. Hobart is not the best place for all games. I live on NW Coast & it is too far to drive there & back in one day. Why are the current stadiums in Launceston & Hobart not being just upgraded?

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

Lack of true community consultation is a problem. As is the fact that AFL demanded a new stadium.

Yours faithfully,

Anne Lockett